
FIREWOOD 
ALERT 

Help Stop the Movement of Exotic Pests  -  
 
 
 

Exotic insect pests like the Emerald Ash Borer are a major threat to 
Maryland’s forest lands. Emerald Ash Borer can become established 

when infested firewood is transported to new areas. 
 

• Use local sources of firewood 
• Do not bring firewood from home 
• If you have already brought firewood 
 from home, do not take back home 
 and do not leave it  -  BURN IT! 

For more information or to report  suspected Emerald Ash Borer 
damage, contact the Maryland Department of Agriculture at: 

 
 
 

Or visit www.emeraldashborer.info 

410-841-5920 

DON’T MOVE FIREWOOD 

Emerald Ash Borer beetles, and larvae tunneling below bask 


